
  

 

October 2023 
205 South Callowhill Street, Topton, PA  19562  |  610-682-2541 

WAYS TO PAY WATER & SEWER BILL 
Bills are due Friday, November 24, 2023. The office will be closed  11/23-11/24—please plan ahead! 
· Pay online at toptonborough.com (There is a $4.75 fee to pay online with a card.) 
· Pay at the office with cash, check, or with a card. (There is no fee to pay with a card in the office.)  
· Pay with a check in the drop box in the office door or by mail. 
 
PAYMENT PLANS Residents interested in establishing a payment plan may come to the Borough 
Office at any time prior to the due date to establish a payment plan. Late Notice Fees are waived for        
residents enrolled in a payment plan as of the due date.  

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates: 

10/27 Friday—Trunk or Treat 

10/31 Tuesday—Trick or Treat Night 

12/3 Sunday—Tree LighƟng 

Borough Office Hours: 

8:00—4:00 Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 

8:00—Noon Wednesday, or By Appointment 

*Office Holiday Closures: 

Thanksgiving 11/23-11/24 

Christmas Day 12/25 

New Years Day 1/1 

Reminders: 

Leaf CollecƟon   10/23—11/22 

Tree Pick-Up   1/9/24 

SNOW REMOVAL 

The Borough’s main priority once a snow emergency is declared, will be to clear the 
snow emergency routes, followed by other streets second, and lastly alleys. After 
roads are made passable, streets will then be cleared curb to curb. Depending on the 
severity of the storm, this process may take a few days.  

Remember that cars must be removed from Snow Emergency Routes or they will be 
towed at the owner’s expense.  

S Callowhill St Hoch Avenue W High Street Old Topton Rd 

Centre Avenue S Haas Street S Home Avenue Weis Street 

W Franklin Street Henningsville Rd N Main Street  

Borough of Topton 
FALL NewsleƩer 

Snow 
Emergency 

Routes:   

www.toptonborough.com  

instagram.com/toptonborough 

youtube.com/@boroughoftopton 

facebook.com/toptonborough 

Borough Web & 
Social Media Sites  

*Follow our social media sites for addiƟonal schedule informaƟon.  

Scan to enter your 
contact info here! 
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LEAF COLLECTION (Weather Permitting) 

Begins: Monday, October 23rd          Ends: Wednesday, November 22nd 

The Public Works crew will follow a specific route throughout the leaf collection period. 
Leaves will not be permitted to be placed in the street after the final day of leaf collection.  

Residents should...  

· Rake leaves into the street along the curb line the 
night prior to the scheduled pick up without 
blocking or clogging storm drains. 

· Park vehicles away from piled leaves. 

The Borough will not pick up leaves if brush, sticks, 
twigs, grass or animal waste are included in the piles. 

Q1 Monday 

Q3 Thursday 

Q2 Wednesday 

East Side of Home Ave 

TRUNK OR TREAT 

“Trunk or Treat” will be held from       
6-8PM on Friday, October 27th in 
the Brandywine Heights High School 

parking lot, in conjunction with BHASD’s 
Halloween Town. Join us for a night of games, 
crafts, candy and activities - all ages welcome!   

COMMUNITY TREE LIGHTING 

BRANDYWINE COMMUNITY LIBRARY 

There will be local vendors and crafters plus a basket raffle (over 25 baskets) loaded with gift certificates to 
local businesses, tickets to area attractions, and much more! The library will have food and Gertrude Hawk 
candy bars for sale. Basket raffle winners will be announced at 1:30 PM. Get a start on your holiday shopping 
while you support your small business neighbors and the Brandywine Community Library.  

West Side of Home Ave 

North of Railroad Tracks 

Annual Vendor and Craft Fair                                                                                                 
Saturday, November 11th from 10:00AM—2:00PM                                                                          
Henry Auditorium at Lutheran Home / One S. Home Ave, Topton  

The Borough’s annual tree lighting ceremony will 
take place on Sunday, December 3rd from 4-6PM 
in the Topton Community Park. Please join your 
friends and neighbors to celebrate the   
season! For more information, check out 
the Topton Borough website or social   
media pages. 

STREET AND SIDEWALK SAFE PASSAGE 
Please ensure all trees, bushes and plants are 
properly trimmed to allow safe passage for      

residents, guests and public works staff traveling 
on the sidewalks and streets in our Borough. As 

winter approaches snow, sleet and ice can      
combine with improperly trimmed bushes and 

trees to create hazardous conditions, which can be 
especially treacherous for the elderly or persons 

with disabilities.  Please help to keep our        
Borough safe!                                                   

Ord. 142, IPMC 302.3 


